An urgent message from the Johnsville Public Utility District (JPUD)

Please be advised that the JPUD will be starting the Water
Tank Replacement on Monday, July 8th, 2024

Due to the nature of the storage tank replacement, this long awaited project will cut our water
storage/supply in half for the remainder of the summer. Because we are a very small district this will have
an_immediate and severe impact on the availability of water in Johnsville. We strongly request that all
residents cut any and all normal water use at least by 50 percent. It is recommended that outside
irigation (watering) be limited to § minules per day, either in the early moming or late evening. All
irrigation systems must be on a limer-please no unattended sprinklers or hoses. Preferably, we would like
you to keep any landscape alive, without over-watesing. Over-watering could pul our enfire water system
at nsk!

During construction we will be operating off of ONE tank_ If this tank is depleted, water in the town will
shut down and any occupancy will be curtailed due to an emergency action. In addition, running out of
waler in our remaining lank could damage our pumps, treatment and distribution system, causing
financial lrability to all residentsicustomers.

oe relyi ali | resi s through this process. Addtional and
updated information is available on our website ntips:www ohnsvillepid orghihe-homa-iont or by
contacting the General Manager, Melissa Sheets (530) 261-7114 mdsheets346@gmal.com or any JPUD
Board member directly. David Piepho, Chairman (925) 699-9575 DavidPiepho@amail.com John
LaTourrette, Director (775) 843-6159 jalalouri@sbeglobal. net Don Fregulia, Director (775)-233-8891
donbfreguliaf@gmail.com




